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UPS EXPRESS MAIL 
 
[Address] 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
R3 Stem Cell, LLC (R3) has identified you as a R3-affiliated clinic or center on its 
website, available at www.r3stemcell.com.  For that reason, the Office of Compliance 
and Biologics Quality in the Center for Biologics Evaluation and Research (CBER) of the 
United States Food and Drug Administration (FDA) is enclosing for your attention a 
copy of an Untitled Letter issued to R3 today. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
     Mary A. Malarkey 
     Director 
     Office of Compliance and Biologics Quality 
     Center for Biologics Evaluation and Research 
 
 
 




